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Hi dear members and guests! 

Santa visited us at the Clubhouse! 
I found this poem and liked it so much that I thought I share it with you: 

“He was dressed all in fur, from his head to his foot 
and his clothes were all tarnished with ashes and soot. 
A bundle of toys he had flung on his back 
and he looked like a peddler just opening his pack. 
His eyes - how they twinkled! His dimples, how merry! 
His cheeks were like roses, his nose like a cherry! 
His droll little mouth was drawn up like a bow 
and the beard on his chin was as white as the snow. 
The stump of a pipe he held tight in his teeth 
and the smoke it encircled his head like a wreath. 
He had a broad face and a little round belly 
that shook when he laughed, like a bowl full of jelly.” 

By CLEMENT CLARKE MOORE 

 

 
 
 

The Christmas Celebrations are not over yet! 
Come to our 

Carols by Candlelight 

with the Singkreis and Fritz,  

the Elanora Ringers and  

special guest artists!  
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On Saturday, the 15th December 2018  

we will have our  

                                             CAROLS BY CANDLELIGHT! 

 

 

 
 

With the SINGKREIS and FRITZ,  

special performance by the ELANORA RINGERS and SPECIAL GUEST ARTISTS. 
 

Refreshments available from 6pm! 

Coffee/tea  

and Plum Pudding and Stollen are on offer as well! 

 

 

 

 

The MEGA HAMPER RAFFLE  

will be drawn on the night,  

so make sure you get your tickets in time! 

                Entry is free! 

 
 

                         

 
 

                      List of contents for this Newsletter: 
 

 A look back at our Christmas Smorgasbord Party on the 02/12/2018 

 Pictures from the performance of our choir the SINGREIS at the German Club’s 
Christmas Market on the 06/12/2018 

 Photos from the winner teams of our President’s Cup Tournament on the 
01/12/2018. Photos from our players in action will be in the next newsletter! 

 

                         Enjoy! 

   





 



     









 



 



 



 



 
 

 



 

 

Before I say goodbye, mark Sunday, the 

20th of January 2019 in your calendar for our  

Australia Day Luncheon 

with the Schneider Musikanten  

 

 

See you this Saturday, at our Carols by Candlelight  

Dressed in Christmas colours! 

Your Sylvia Amerstorfer   
Secretary of the Gold Coast Stock Sport Club Inc. 
Home of the Austrian Australian Club Inc.  

 

 

Please don’t forget to book: 

 Phone 5534 7099 and leave your name and the date of the event  

 or phone our president Roberta on 0414 774 436 (after 6pm) 

 or email us gcstocksportclub@gmail.com 

 or just reply to this newsletter – easy!!! 

Have a look at our website:  

www.stocksportclubgoldcoast.com or  

www.austrianclubgoldcoast.com  

visit us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/Gold-Coast-Stock-Sport-Club-295777913894754/     

or just google Gold Coast Stock Sport Club facebook 

Want to download a former newsletter?  – here is how 

to do it:  
Go to http://hswd.net/aaa/ - click on “clubs” – click on 

“Austrian Club Gold Coast QLD” and finally click on “Newsletter 

#”..” (12-79) 
 

 
If you liked this Newsletter – share it with your friends and keep forwarding it –  

If you don’t want to receive it anymore – please let me know and  
I will remove your address from our mailing list. No problem at all! 
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